
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
October 7, 2021  

 

 

Mayor Ralph Hellmich  

City of Foley  

407 E. Laurel Ave.  

Foley, AL 36535  

 

Dear Mayor Hellmich and Council,  

 

I’m writing this letter about our fireworks shows being held at OWA for the 20201 season. 

Below are the proposed dates of fireworks scheduled this year on property. Times 

slotted for these events will begin at 8:50pm.  

 

Saturday, November 20, 2021   Tree Lighting Ceremony  

 

Friday, December 31, 2021    New Years Eve Celebration   

    

     

The proposed makeup dates will not be requested until Spring 2022.  At which time we 

will resubmit our request to the city. 

 

We are presenting this formal request before the City Council and Mayor for approval 

to hold our fireworks displays at OWA in Foley. We respectfully request the City Council 

and Mayor allow these events to take place. We additionally request approval from the 

Mayor and Council to allow OWA to coordinate with the City of Foley Fire and Police 

Departments on the events concerning safety and traffic routes.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this matter, please feel free to 

contact me directly at 251-979-7254.  

 

Sincerely,  

Olivia Savell 

Events Coordinator 


